

ORIENTATION

themselves with their new surroundings.

**WEEKLY NEWSLETTERS** 

addresses subscribed.

During the orientation from August 28th to August 30th, students will participate in various activities and receive important introductions. The schedule includes document verification and uniform fittings to ensure everything is in order. Key figures such as the Head of Governance, the Head of School, teachers, and the school nurse will provide valuable insights and information to the students. Additionally, there will be a Welcome

BBQ, excursions, activities, and neighbourhood tours to help everyone familiarize

During our academic year, we send out weekly newsletters with many updates and details about what's happening on and around campus. All our new students and

know at admissions@brontecollege.ca if you would like any additional email

parents are automatically subscribed at the beginning of the year, however, please let us



Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting updates.

To stay updated, please follow us on social media.

**IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER** 

For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE

**MISSED A NEWSLETTER? CLICK HERE** 

Facebook Instagram VKontakte LinkedIn

Bronte WeChat QR Code

Copyright © 2024 Bronte College, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

